After several weeks of careful thought and consideration, I am writing to inform you that I will be resigning my position on the Board of Directors, effective immediately. With our first child on the way, I am beginning to notice that my focus in life is starting to change. Had we known before the election that we would soon be parents, I would have pulled my name from the ballot, as I believe that I need to now, more than ever, focus on my responsibilities as a husband and soon to be parent.

With that in mind, I'd like to take an opportunity to thank you all for your contributions to the students of the Warren County School District, and to the entire County. Being on the board is a difficult job, with many difficult decisions, and I respect you all for your willingness to serve. In closing, I'd like to thank the members of the previous board, the administration, and the members of the WCSD staff for their dedication to the students of this county. I wish you all the best of luck.

Nathan Lindberg

